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I am so honored and 
appreciative to be a recipient 
of the Wynn Schultz-Krohn 
Scholarship this year.  It is a 
privilege to be recognized as 
a student, scholar, and OT in 
this way. After my clinical 
fieldwork this year, I hope to 
work as an OT with a focus in 
hippotherapy, physical 
disabilities, and sexuality. 
This scholarship will 
especially assist me through 
housing, meals and tuition 
during the remainder of this 
year. Thank you for 
supporting me with this 
scholarship! I am very 
grateful. – Jo Kweon, MSOT 
Class of 2021 

  
I consider myself a trailblazer. In the spring of 2020, I was one of the first students to 
study abroad in Finland through the San José State University MSOT program. I chose 
to do this because I wanted to try something that had not been done before and also 
because I wanted to observe the OT profession in another country. I was so inspired by 
my time in Finland that I came up with an idea for a pilot study to conduct in the future. I 
wish to contribute to OT research and promote the profession on a national and 
international level. Right now, as I prepare for my first internship I am determined to, as 
we used to say in lifeguarding to be “a sponge” and soak in all the knowledge I can. 
Your generosity has helped my financial burden as I pursue a career in OT, and it also 
motivates me to keep moving upwards and onwards towards the licensure exam. I hope 
to emulate your kindness and financially assist OT students in the future. – Carey 
Faber 
  
 
 



 
 
I chose to pursue occupational therapy because I believe in the impact and power of 
using occupation as a means of therapy. This scholarship supports my educational 
endeavors of becoming an occupational therapist. I look forward to my career in this 
field. – Nicole Apodaca 
  
 
Offering aid to those in your community reflects the beauty of humanity and this 
generosity has strengthened my academic and professional development. I will carry 
this selflessness throughout my professional career and personal life and hope 
someday I may support future students in pursuit of making our world healthier and 
happier. Thank you and I wish this message brings joy to your lives; just as this 
scholarship has brought happiness to mine. – Devyn Shum, MSOT Cohort 2022 
 


